" R_EF ID: A68982
:./‘ )

NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY
. WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

15 Pebruary 1954

. PL86-36/50 USC 3605

Dear Jack:

- I acknowledge receipt of your letter of 26 January 195G
vhich I have read with a very great deal of interest. I hope
you will let me know when the dook to be published by the
Live:'pool University Press actuslly 1sauea.

) Itookthelibertyotshwingymremkstonr.leibler
‘He bas a somevhat different kind of explanation but be certainly

is unprepared to go along with anybody who attempts to demnsh
the basic tenets of the theory of probability.

) In viev of the forthconing pnblica.tiom, I take it tha.t you
would be averse to my sending your letter to the editor of . :
Scientific American, in vhich there recently appeared an exchange .
of letters between Brown and Thouless. The iatter is now apparently
- vorking with Rhine. 1 think your letter would add to the gayety of
mathematicians who are interested in this conn'oversy, g0 let me-
know if you have no objection. .

PleaseletmthnnkyoufortakinétrwbleformkmgtMS
account of the meeting which I msed §0 clear and :!.nteresting

With hest regards,
© Sincerely,

WILLIAM F. FRIEIMAN
Special Assistant
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